Wendy Strangeway

From: Planning

Sent: 05 January 2017 17:11

To: Planning

Subject: Comments on NYM/2016/0817/FL - Case Officer Mrs H Saunders - Received from
Ms Sara Robin at Yorkshire Wildlife Trust, 1 St Georges Place, York, YO24 1GN

Comments:

| have looked at the application documents. As the use of the airfield will be during the day and there do
not appear to be plans for lighting the area the impact on bats will be limited. There may be possibilities for
managing the area for wildlife and enhancing the grassland next to the runway with wildflowers so it is
valuable for invertebrates.
Sara Robin
Conservation Officer (Planning)
Yorkshire Wildlife Trust
1 St George's Place
York ‘
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